
Short Title: Driver License Amendments

Fiscal Note H.B. 268

Sponsor: Peterson, V. 2012 General Session

Enactment of this bill will cost the Department of Public Safety $12,500 one-time from the Transportation 

Fund Restricted - Department of Public Safety Account in FY 2012 for vendor costs to add required text 

to the back of the Regular Driver License.

State Government (UCA 36-12-13(2)(b))

FY 2012 FY 2013 FY 2014State Budget Detail Table

Revenue $0 $0 $0

Expenditure:

$12,500 $0Transportation Fund Restricted $0

Total Expenditure $12,500 $0 $0

Net Impact, General/Education Funds $0 $0 $0

Net Impact, All Funds (Rev.-Exp.) ($12,500) $0 $0
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Enactment of this bill likely will not result in direct, measurable costs for local governments.

Local Governments (UCA 36-12-13(2)(c))

Enactment of this bill likely will not result in direct, measurable expenditures by Utah businesses. 

Applicants who are civilian employees (or their dependents) working for the United States State 

Department or the United States Department of Defense will have a valid license until  90 days after 

termination or change of assignment.

Direct Expenditures by Utah Residents and Businesses (UCA 36-12-13(2)(d))

Page 1 of 1


